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School Newsletter
Term 4 Week 3 2024

Kia ora Koutou.
I hope that you and your whānau had a lovely long weekend.

Our Senior students had an amazing time at camp at Teapot Valley near Nelson last week. Thank
you to the Aoraki staff for their time and preparation in organising such a fabulous experience.
Also thank you to the parent helpers who took the time to go on camp with the team.

PB4L Celebrations
Our PB4L focus this term is:
I am responsible for uplifting the mana of myself and others so that we succeed together.

Week 3 & 4 focus is ‘You have Value’
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At Learning Celebrations last Friday we celebrated tamariki who ‘are responsible for uplifting the
mana of themselves and others so that we succeed together’

● Mahuri - Teoteo
● Quin - Ngā Manu Nui
● Archie - Ngahere
● Ryker - Te Awa

Celebrating Southbrook Superstars…
Kete Kids…
Tamariki who have been consistently adding to their Three Kete

Finn, we love how you give you everything you do 100%. You
have grown so much in confidence this year and we love how
eager you are to be a role model and leader. You are such a kind
buddy to our new Teoteo members by including them in your play
and showing them the right thing to do. You are also adding lots
of new skills to your Knowledge Kete through your curiosity.
Tumeke!

Franki, we love the enthusiasm you are showing for your
learning. It is great to see your confidence continue to grow and
the pride you take in your achievements. You are a delightful
friend to have in Nga Manu Nui who is always kind and inclusive
of others. Keep being amazing!

Blake, you show maturity and genuinely care about the people in
our Learning Space. We love your sense of humour and your
positivity. Your three Kete are overflowing daily.

Elizabeth, you are an absolute delight to teach! We adore how
kind and thoughtful you are. You push yourself with your mahi
and always raise the bar. Thank you for being an incredible part
of our team.



Marshall, we are incredibly proud of the resilience you showed at
camp last week! Your determination to give so many activities a
go was inspiring, setting a fantastic example for everyone around
you. You truly lifted the class spirit with your positive energy and
courage. Well done Marshall!

Crossing the road
All our tamariki know that they need to cross the road at hometime at either of the two patrolled
crossings. Please respect this expectation and ensure that you cross with your child / children at
the two patrolled crossings. Please remind the caregivers that collects your child at home time
too. Thank you for helping to keep everyone safe.

Reminders…
● Gumboot Friday - this FRIDAY, gold coin please
● PTA Cookie time fundraiser - please return your order forms to school by 18 November
● PTA lunch next Friday - Sausage sizzle. Order forms home tomorrow

Ngā mihi nui
Julie



Southbrook Superstars…
Milo Superstars for Week 2

Other Notices…

Gold coin on FRIDAY
School Pool - our pool school pool is OPEN. If you would like a key for the season (or be a tester) please pop
into the office to complete the Pool Contract. To be a tester, means that you receive the key free and then you
are rostered on for a day per week to test the water x2 a day.
Keys this season are $75.

School Uniform
Southbrook School uniform is available through: southbrookschool@impakt.co.nz
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